
Friday 17th May 2024 

Important Dates 

20.05.24 Walk to School Week 

22.05.24  YR3/4 Tennis Competition  

23.05.24  YR6 Big Camp 

27.05.24—31.05.24 Half Term 

 

Right start : Bright Future 

Headteacher Weekly Message  

The infant children had an amazing time with the Dinosaur Workshop, a real highlight of the week for 

them. We hope you enjoy looking at the pictures in the newsletter this week. Thank you for helping 

make this happen. 

Well done to our YR6 who took their SATs tests this week, they remained calm, focused and we hope 

their previous hard work will pay off for them in July. They are now excited about Big Camp, PGL and 

their production! 

The children look much smarter with their uniforms this week, thank you for ensuring they have white 

shirts, ties and grey socks and white socks with the summer dresses. Please ask the children to look for 

their lost property as we have lots of jumpers, coats and hats without names on. If they are not         

collected soon, we will wash them and put them out for other children to use. Please label their        

uniform so we can get it back to you. 

Don’t forget it is Walk to School Week next week, help the children claim their stickers and badges 

by walking at least part of the way to school.  

  

 

Skye Cam  

 



  Nursery Weekly News             Friday 17th May 2024 

What have we been up to this week? 

In our Jigsaw PSHE lessons we have been talking about friendships 
and what makes a good friend.   

We have had a  ‘Roarsome’ week! The Dinosaur Dome was amazing 
and the children enjoyed learning all about dinosaurs.   

Then we had a dinosaur assembly. The Nursery children were            
incredibly well behaved.  We were very proud of how well they sat 

and listened and volunteered to go up and join in.  

Finally, the highlight of the week was having the giant T-Rex come 
and visit us in the Nursery garden. The children enjoyed hugging, 

tickling and having a group photo with him.  The whole Nursery has 
been buzzing about dinosaurs and the children have been so            

engaged. The children loved creating their own pictures of the         
dinosaurs they had seen and been learning about. 

  

 

Merits this week 

Mia for being so brave and confident and getting up in front of the 
whole school to tickle the T-Rex! 

Jagtar for being a super stealth and getting the food before the T-Rex 
could sense him! 

Adam for volunteering to pet the baby dinosaurs when they visited 
the Nursery. 

Muhammad for being brave in the Dinosaur assembly. 

Surya, Affan, Arish and Athiran for thinking of lots of rhyming words. 

Minha for great imagination at the playdough table. 

Ayaan for great mark making. 

Mohammad and Ishaq for making friends and having lots of fun. 



  

 

Photos from our week 



Reception Weekly News          Friday 17th May 2024  
  

 

What have we been up to this week? 

Wow what an exciting week it has been in Reception! This week, the children had a brilliant time at the 

science dome workshop, exploring real artifacts and watching incredibly realistic animations. It was 

such a fantastic experience for all the children. Then we had a T Rex visit Wellington! The children 

were blown away by the dinosaur and were incredibly brave considering how realistic the dinosaur 

was. They all showed enthusiasm during the assembly, got stuck into the activities and loved having 

their photo taken next to the dinosaur! 

In Maths we have been exploring odd and even numbers by building on from last weeks concept of 

sharing and grouping. The children have been collecting real objects and sharing them between two 

groups to investigate if the number can make two equal groups (so it is an even number) or if there is 

an odd one out (therefore an odd number)!  In Phonics and Literacy we have been reading the story 

‘What the Ladybird Heard’, making our own maps and using our phonic knowledge to write                

independently. The children have also been really passionate about writing about the dinosaurs and 

the butterflies. They have nearly emerged from their chrysalises. 

Merits 
Oak Class 

Kabir for his extensive knowledge on dinosaurs and teaching Oak class the dinosaur names. 

Kiaan and Leila for recognising odd and even numbers when sharing groups of objects. 

Margarita for using her phonic knowledge to blend longer words like ‘carrot’ and ‘ticket’ accurately. 

Maxim for listening attentively when the visitors came to deliver a assembly and activities about     
dinosaurs. 

Bilal for wonderful manners and using thoughtful words to his peers and adults during PSHE. 

Birch Class  

Aashvi for writing a wonderful version of the story ‘What the Ladybird Heard’. 

Laura for working so well with other children.  

Faith for keeping practising writing her name so she can now do it successfully.  

Eva P for her incredible map making skills. 

Amaal for always being kind and polite to the children and adults. 

Yusra for growing in confidence as a reader and writer over the year.  

Elm Class 

Anusuya and Asrah for amazing writing about princesses, using finger spaces and spelling tricky 

words correctly. 

Sushanth for careful listening during the dinosaur workshops and making a book about dinosaurs 

when he got back to class. 

Riaan and Ibrahim for exploring odd and even number pattern rules outdoors. 

Emily for writing signs to remind her friends to look after the chrysalides. 

 



  

 

Reminders 

Reception trip to the farm!  On Monday 15th July we will be taking the children on a trip to Bocketts Farm.  You 
should have received a ParentMail with information about the trip. Please ask the Reception staff if you have any 

questions about the trip.  

Walking to School Week Next week is Walking to School Week! The children will learn about the benefits of    
public transport, walking, cycling and scooting to school. We know that some parents need to drive children to 
school in a car. Feel free to park a little further away from the school and walk for the final few minutes of your 

journey to participate.  

Half Term Holiday  School will be closed during the week beginning Monday 27th May.  

Photos from our week 



   Year 1 Weekly News           Friday 17th May 2024 
  

 

Merits 

Beech Class 

Max—for working really hard and independently in his phonics. 

Navroop—for creating an amazing design of his Diya lamp when learning about Hinduism in RE. 

Annie—for working really hard in class and using her phonics when writing. 

Abdul and Ishaan—for working as a team and supporting one other.  

Gurveer—for improving his handwriting and thinking of his work sentences to use in his fact file 
about London.  

Maple Class 

Dhiyaan for identifying and naming different landmarks in Geography lesson. 

Zaina for giving a wonderful definition of invertebrates during Science lesson. 

Alyaan for sitting well during dinosaur workshop in the hall and meeting the baby dinosaurs. 

Xander for working really hard on his handwriting skills. 

Navraj for writing super sentences in phonics lessons using connectives and using newly               

introduced vocabulary such as magnificent and majestic. 

Jade for sharing wonderful ideas to create a fact file about London. 

Willow Class 

Samir and Leon– for the super efforts at finding a half and a quarter of different shapes and        
objects. 

Ayesha– for creating a range of amazing ways to greet a friend in PSHE.  

Ethan and Nolan– for their amazing guesses of London Landmarks from clues in English.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What have we been up to this week? 

This week the children had so much fun experiencing the Science Dome on Dinosaurs and 
the Dinosaur workshop. 

In English, we have started reading our new book ‘ My First Book Of London’ and learnt 
what a fact file is and when it is used.  

In Maths, children have been learning about how to find halves and quarters.  

In Science, children have been learning about how to care for our pets and what different 
pets need.  

In Topic, the children have been learning about features of a city by using descriptive 
words.  



  

 

Photos from our week 

    Class Dojo 

    Beech— 675  Maple – 746 

          Willow–645 

Reminders  

Adults and children—please do not cycle your bicycles or ride your scooter on school grounds. 

We want to keep everyone safe so please dismount and walk once you are at the gates.  

Please bring in book bags everyday. 

Reading Task homework given on Monday and marked the following Monday. 

Please support the pupils in their reading and phonics. 



    Year 2 Weekly News            Friday 17th May 2024 

What have we been up to this week? 

The children have enjoyed all the dinosaur activities this week. First they enjoyed the         

science dome where they watched dinosaurs at dusk a 3D film. Later on in the week they 

met dinosaurs and participated in a workshop that focuses on discussing the evolution of 

science and why it so important to ask the question ‘why’.  Year 2 were very excited this 

week about the butterflies who have now hatched from their cocoon in Aspen, other classes 

are still waiting for the chrysalis to change.  

  

 

Merits 

Aspen  

Viaan for his outstanding writing task where he answered in full sentences using evidence from the 
text. 

Hrithika for explaining what an exhibition is in Art. 

Adam I and Efren for music-showing the beat with actions and grouping the beats into patterns. 

Mahdia for her amazing top score achieved in a times table quiz– well done and keep up the hard 
work! 

Chestnut  

Laira and Yashvi for using  a ‘blotting’ technique to create dinosaur art! 

Mehardeep and James for using imaginative similes to describe a pencil in English. 

Gaurang for using a range of mathematical skills to answer arithmetic questions is Maths.  

Sanjana for her fantastic independence in English, starting her work without prompting.  

Pine  

Bogdan for his super effort and persevering with his work when it can sometimes be challenging. 

Declan for his efforts this week in topic learning about the environmental impact of humans on the 
earth. 

Gagan for his super effort this week completing assignments on Flash Academy. 

Shunyata for her excellent effort in English this week using adjectives to describe feelings. 

Kimaayra for her excellent retrieval work in reading this week, well done. 

 

Sycamore 

Vidhi and Oliver for their super understanding of solving arithmetic and reasoning questions. 

Saranya and Advika for their creative similes in English, describing a pencil.  

Mohit for his fantastic PSHE work on apologising and forgiveness. 

Aqeela for her excellent behavior and contribution during Dino Day.  



  

 

Adults and children—please do not cycle your bicycles or ride your scooter on school grounds. 

We want to keep everyone safe so please dismount and walk once you are at the gates.  

Seaside visit—please see ParentMail for details and payment.  

Class Dojo  

Aspen—303  Pine–  811  Chestnut–  310 Sycamore— 341  

Photos from our 

week 

Butterfly update!  

Dinosaur Day!  



Year 3 Weekly News      Friday 17th May 2024  

What have we been up to this week? 

In English this week, we have been learning about poetry features and writing a poem          

collaboratively as a class; we included alliteration and similes in our poems!  

In Maths, we expanded our learning of time by looking closely at duration and how long it 

takes to complete tasks in a day. The children moved on to look at reasoning and problem 

solving questions to deepen their understanding! 

In Topic, we have been learning about Boudicca and understanding how she was successful 

when battling the Romans! 

 

 

Merits 

Turquoise Class 

Shameera and Rakeem—for great retrieval of prior learning when answering comprehension 
questions in science about pollination. 

Anaya— for displaying great resilience to finish her work despite finding it tricky. 

Miriam and Anoud—for their amazing positive attitudes towards their learning this week, which 
has shown an increase in their productivity and quality of work. 

Topaz Class 

Kimranraj and Muhammad - for practising their spellings and achieving great scores!  

Ananya and Reanne - for describing the life of Bouddica in History!  

Lilia - for always participating in group discussions in English!  

Joshua - for completing his ‘Fluent in Five’ in a timely manner! 

Lapis Class 

Qasim and Jiaan - for their brilliant presentation on Google Slides and using all the desktop       
features  - well done!  

Kushal and Anes - for their amazing listening skills during PE and following instructions.  

Firoz and Tanav—for their brilliant understanding in PSHCE on how people around the world help 
us and why they should get paid fairly!  

Sapphire Class 

Jan and Purity—for displaying the correct attitude towards their learning and producing quality 
work. 

Aarav—for an amazing purple task, showing great improvement and persistence.  

Eva and Sia—for their amazing collaborative work when writing a class poem in English.  

Vihaan.C—for continuously applying his new knowledge to the tasks and showing determination 
when learning something new.     



 

 

  

Photos from our week 

Class  Dojos 

Lapis— 745 

Topaz—763 

Turquoise – 726 

Sapphire— 715 

We created poems all about our new class text ‘The 

Magic Paintbrush’.  

We had lots of fun in Maths when telling 

the time! 



Year 4 Weekly News             Friday 17th May 2024 

What have we been up to this week? 
In English, we explored non-chronological reports, spotting features, researching, crafting    

engaging introductions, writing factual paragraphs, and concluding reports effectively.  
In Maths, we explored money through converting, comparing, estimating, and calculating. We  

sharpened our times tables fluency and tackled timed arithmetic questions.  
In Topic, we identified and described various mountain types, explained physical features, and 
discovered how mountains form through tectonic activity. It's been a week of broadening our 

knowledge, from language structure and mathematical skills to understanding the Earth's    
geological wonders.  

  

 

Merits 

Moonstone class  
Abyan, Daniel, Anand and Dahir— in English for demonstrating excellent research skills when  
gathering information for a non-chronological report.  
Rahma—an excellent improvement in her reading tasks. 
Evelyn—in Spanish, for recalling words and phrases related to the classroom. 
 
Obsidian class 
Jovan—for working incredibly hard when locating rivers on a map with his partner! 
Aaradhya—for being speedy when identifying where the decimal place goes when writing an 
amount of money. 
Romit—for showing determination and pushing himself whilst learning how to swim every 
week!  
Pavneet - for finding some interesting facts about the rivers to include in her                          
non-chronological report. 
Presha and Saajida—for their exceptional performance in our practice times tables               
assessment! 
 
Amber class 
Dylan—for settling into Wellington School and making lots of new friends. 
Sarah, Aparajita and Vihana—for writing an excellent non-fictional piece of writing on         
Edmund Hillary, including features of a biography and presenting it beautifully. Well done! 
Husayn—for trying really hard to convert between pounds and pence using the correct unit 
of measure and decimal notation.  
 
Amethyst class 
Yuven and Adveka - for their excellent calculations while working with money.  
Khadijah - for always extending kindness and assisting all her peers.  
Kavin and Thisari—for demonstrating exceptional leadership skills in PE and supporting their 
team. 
Firenze—for his determination and perseverance to push himself when completing             
challenging tasks in Maths.  



  

 

Photos from our week 

We enjoyed our athletics lesson        

focusing on throwing with accuracy.  

Class Dojos 

Obsidian— 835 

Amber— 483 

Amethyst— 745 

Moonstone— 1145 

Our finished biographies on Edmund Hillary. 

We had a blast on Earth Day, and some of us 

were given keyrings featuring the Earth to add to 

our posters promoting environmental care. 



Year 5 Weekly News          Friday  17th May 2024 

What have we been up to this week? 

This week in Year 5, everyone has been busy creating their own mythical creature and planning a myth 

for their upcoming hot task write. They have also been adding and subtracting decimal numbers using 

efficient methods such as number lines, column method as well as mental strategies. In PSHE, Year 5 

have been looking at their relationship with their devices and how they can reduce their screen time, 

finding different activities to do with their family and friends. They have also created videos and have 

been editing them in their ICT lessons. In RE, Year 5 have looked at the Buddhist Pilgrimage sites and 

the children chose one to deeply research about to create a fact file. Year 5 have been extremely busy 

this week. One more week to go until the half term—keep up the hard work! 

  

 

Merits 

Jade Class 
Bushrah and Thoranipriya - for identifying the features of a myth. 
Shameek and Ameen—for creating a mythical character for their Greek myths and using figurative   
language to describe them. 
Alishah and Aaruhi—for showing excellent effort in Maths when subtracting decimals with different 
numbers of decimal places. 
Pearl Class 
Vajraa and Parth—for their great work in RE, understanding and explaining the importance of different 
Buddhist pilgrimage sites.   
Brandon - for his perseverance when identifying number patterns in sequences with decimals in 
Maths. 
Aloysius—for his thoughtful questions when working in a group to create a mythical creature for his 
myth in English. 
Klaudia—for her great team work skills when making a 3D installation using equipment in the          
classroom for Art. 
Giselle - for her enthusiasm when rehearsing for Songstars with Laurel. 
Diamond Class: 

Siddharatha, Zlata and Yuvan– for their brilliant use of efficient methods to add and subtract decimal 
numbers. 

Kushika and Munria– for their amazing contribution in our English lesson to create a mythical creature. 

Damian and Srihan- for their great effort in PE, when doing fitness and athletic activities. 

Emerald Class 

Ikram and Shahzad– for their amazing work during RE when creating a fact file on one of the four main 
Buddhist pilgrimage sites. 

Kiran and Sophie– for their brilliant use of sensory language and high level vocabulary when writing 
their mythical hero description in English. 

Freden and Owen– for their fantastic work in Topic when thinking and writing down what they know 
and what they want to know for our new topic, Groundbreaking Greeks.  



  

 

Class Dojos 

Diamond–  820 

Emerald–1012 

Jade—943 

Pearl—1124 

Photos from our week 

We completed a ‘defining frame’ to   

record our current knowledge of the 

‘Groundbreaking Greeks’.  

We created fact files about 

Buddhist pilgrimage sites. 



        Year 6 Weekly News      Friday 17th May 2024 

What have we been up to this week? 

This week, the children completed their SATs papers for Maths and English. 
Throughout the week, they showed determination and tried their best in 

every paper, applying their learning from the year.  

We are very proud of each and every one of you!  
Have a restful weekend. 

  

 

 

The whole of year 6 will be receiving a Head teacher's 
award!  

This is for showing such determination with your SATS and 
working very hard all year towards them! 

 

Well done! 
 

 



  

 

Photos from our week 

Class Dojos 

OPAL 1478  JET 982  RUBY 947  CORAL 1263 

Look at our amazing desk tidy designs from ICT! 

We enjoyed coming 

for breakfast everyday 

before our SATS.  

We have been playing 

lots of team games 

this week! 


